Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Email Security Contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. What is your current email provider (e.g. Outlook or G-suite)?

Answer:
Outlook


2. Do you have a solution for secure email in place (Y/N)?

Yes


3. Who is your current email security provider (e.g. Egress)?

Egress


4. When is the contract up for renewal?

14/03/2025


5. Typically what is the chosen duration of these contracts 12, 24, or 36 Months?

12 months


6. Name and contact details of the person responsible?

The Council can confirm that this information is held, however, disclosure of personal data relating to junior members of staff below Heads of Service are exempt from release as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under Section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under Section 17 of the Act. 

The Council judges that disclosure of this information to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes. 
Please email any enquiries to DDaT.purchasing@leicester.gov.uk

7. Current annual spend for this contract?

£5,000


8. Current number of licenses for this contract?

42


9. Did you purchase via a reseller, or partner (if yes, please specify who e.g. Phoenix, softcat etc.)?

Boxee
10. Are you planning on assigning specific budgets for securing email communication in 2024?

No

11. Do you procure through the G-Cloud framework (if not, how do you procure & plan to procure secure email in the future)?

Request for quotation.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
